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“UNA TANTUM” AWARD 2012
MEPIOAIKOY INGEGNERIA FERROVIARIA

“UNA TANTUM” AWARD vyia 1o 2012, tou meplodikoU INGEGNERIA FERROVIARIA, yla t dngocicuon
“Noise and Vibration evaluation of a floating slab in direct fication turnouts in Haidari & Anthoupoli
extensions of Athens metro lines 2 and 3”, (SCOPUS) Dott. Ing. Patrick CARELS, Dot. Ing. Koen
Ophalffens & Prof. Ing. Konstantinos VOGIATZIS.
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Prot. n, 118/1F/CIFI Roma, 19 marzo 2013

Egregio Signore

Dott. Ing. Kostantinos VOGIATZIS
47 Ventouri Str, Athens Cholargos
15562 GREECE

Dear Engineer,

I am pleased to inform you that the members of the Editorial Board of “Ingegneria
Ferroviaria” expressed the willingness te honour the memory of the colleague Giacomo Kajon
by assigning a "una tantum” award to the best article in the field of theoretical and for
experimental track dynamics.

The published articles have been analyzed by the Editorial Board and, among them, it was
selected "Noise and vibration evaluation of a floating slab in direct fixation turnouts in
"Haidari & Anthoupoli Extentions" of Athens metro lines 2 and 3" appeared in the June 2012
issue, which you prepared in cooperation with Patrick CareLs and Koen OPHALFFENS.

I congratulate for your award and will inform you about date and lecation of the awards
ceremony during CIFl annual event.

My best regards and wishes for a fruitful collaboration in the future.

The General Secretary
(Dott, Ing. Luigi Morisi)
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